
                                 Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday March 8, 2021  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Richard Hansen. Present were 

Richard Hansen, John Hass, Bryan Hathaway, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Justin 

Anderson, Gary Larson, and Orv Halvorson. All rose and pledged allegiance to the flag. 

      The minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved unanimously. The 

motion was made by John Hass and seconded by Bryan Hathaway. 

      Justin Anderson reported that snowplowing was going okay. 

      Richard Hansen moved to spend up to $20,000.00 on crack sealing. John Hass 

seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 

      Replacing swing-away mailbox posts and replacing the blue address signs are the 

responsibility of the township. 

      We will do the road tour on Monday March 22, 2021 at 8:00 a.m. 

      There was discussion concerning both fire departments. 

      The treasurer’s report was presented by Brenda Springer. John Hass moved to 

approve and pay the claims. Bryan Hathaway seconded, and the motion passed 

unanimously. 

      There was discussion of the 2022 levy. Richard Hansen moved to suggest at the 

annual meeting to raise the 2022 levy by $100,000 if needed for broadband. If not needed 

for broadband the suggested raise will be $25,000.00. Bryan Hathaway seconded, and the 

motion passed unanimously.   

      The reorganization meeting was set for Tuesday March 23, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. 

      Clean-up day is still pending and will be determined at the annual meeting. 

      We adjourned at 8:40 p.m. The motion was made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded 

by John Hass. 

 

                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                Thomas L. Anderson, clerk                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 



   

 

 

 


